
 
Dear Parents,    

 
Welcome Back!!!! My name is Mrs. Lopez. Ms. Meade and I will be your 

child’s teachers this year. We are looking forward to a wonderful year.  If your 
child is returning and I am looking forward to another great year of preparing 
them for Kindergarten.  To the new parents…relax.  Your child will become 
comfortable with the routine, other students and the teachers’ sooner than you 
think.  
 
Class Rules 
1. Be Respectful and Kind 
2. Be Safe 
3. Always Do Your Best 
4. Be Ready 
 
Communication 
We will be using Class Tag this year.   You will be able to use the app to 
communicate with the me and see different events happening in our room.  I will 
also use the app for sign-ups for parent related activities such as parent teacher 
conferences, and attending in school events. 
 
To help your child transitions into school please provide the following… 
-full size back pack (REQUIRED) 
-blanket and crib sized sheet or twin sized sheet (REQUIRED) 
-change of clothes (uniform shirt, tan pants, underwear, and socks) REQUIRED 
-flushable wipes 
-pull-ups if necessary 
-safe shoes-please no jellies or sandals 
-Please label everything!!!   
 
Food 
Your child will eat breakfast, lunch and snack in school.  We understand that 
being in a new place may be difficult and your child may not eat much at first.  It 



is okay to send in fruit, water, or some other healthy snack.  Please keep all 
sweet treats home.  
 
Photos 
Please send in a family photo that can be kept at school if you have one.  We will 
create a family wall.  If you would like you can email the picture or send through 
Class Tag and I will print it out. 
 
Folders- 
Folders will be provided. Please check them daily for important information. You 
may use them to send us notes or information also. Please label any money sent 
in for color days or various fundraisers by writing your child’s name and the 
amount on the outside of an envelope. 
 
Birthdays 
We are more than happy for you to bring in a special treat for birthdays.  The 
treats must be store bought and sealed when they come to school. If It is best to 
send mini sized treats.  Full sized cupcakes tend to be wasted. If you plan to 
bring in a treat, please let me know in advance so that I may let the office staff 
know that you will be leaving a treat in the office.  Birthdays are a special time for 
children!!! 
 
Here’s looking forward to a wonderful year of learning. 
 
Mrs. Lopez & Ms. Meade 
 
 
 
Contact numbers: 
School # (856) 453-1882 
Ms. Wright ext.1101 
Mrs. Lopez’s ext. 1111- Please call between 8:40-8:50 or 3:35-3:45 Thank you 
for your help. Please sign-up for Class Tag. This program will allow me to send 
reminders about class events and communicate directly with you.  
 


